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PUCP Update COVID-19: Cancellation Fall 2020
1 mensagem

MARÍA JOSÉ GUARDIA ROUILLON <mguardia@pucp.pe> 25 de abril de 2020 20:04
Para: "DARI-Movilidad Estudiantil ." <exchange@pucp.edu.pe>, "Claudia Valdivieso Garc&#237,a"
<valdivieso.cv@pucp.edu.pe>
Cco: crint.poli@usp.br

Dear partners,

Greetings from Lima! hoping you and your loved ones are safe and well.

First of all we want to thank you for taking such good care of our students who remain in your
countries having online classes. We are also giving our best in supporting your students who are still in
Lima.

We want to update you about how the Covid-19 situation is developing here in Peru and share with
you important information regarding our exchange program.

 

Our Government has extended the lockdown until May11th in order to control the spread of the virus.

Even though we remain positive about the improvement of the situation, the borders are closed and
we don't know when they will reopen in the near future.

Under these circumstances, PUCP has decided to cancel outgoing and incoming mobility for
Fall 2020.

We have been having online classes for over a month now and will continue until the end of the
semester. Also, there is a possibility to continue with online classes until the end of the year.

Some of you already received nominations or applications from PUCP. We kindly ask you to postpone
the abroad semester and to welcome our students during Spring semester 2021.

We have also received nominations for your students which will be postponed if you wish to the Spring
semester 2021. But please we kindly ask you to start the process again in October 2020 writing
to exchange@pucp.edu.pe  to confirm it.

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. We continue working remotely from home
and operating almost as normal.

mailto:exchange@pucp.edu.pe
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We imagine this is a stressful time for everyone. We appreciate your communication, collaboration and
partnership.

Best regards,

 

María José Guardia
Jefa / Head
Sección de Movilidad Estudiantil

International Student Mobility Division

Pontificia Universidad Católica del Perú

Av. Universitaria 1801 - San Miguel, Lima 32 - Perú

Tel +511-626-2167

Fax + 511-626-2915

 

 


